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Hello,  

 

On behalf of the team at GraMedica, I wanted to personally extend my warmest thanks to the entire 

Jumpstreet staff for their extraordinary support of last Saturday’s Phoenix-area Free Foot Screening. 

The event was the our first ever outreach effort, dedicated to increasing public awareness of the 

effects of misaligned feet and knowledge about innovative treatments such as HyProCure®.  

Jumpstreet’s efforts – at both the corporate and store levels – were key in making the event a success.  

 

The event finished up with nine local foot and ankle surgeons having performed free foot 

examinations on approximately 400 people at both the Glendale and Chandler Jumpstreet locations.  

In several cases, patients drove for more than an hour and waited in line for another half hour just to 

participate. They shared many personal and emotional stories, such as the mother of a teenage girl 

who said her daughter had visited countless doctors and tried many kinds of orthotic shoe inserts 

over the past 8 years, none of which had helped. After an hour-long drive and speaking with Dr. 

Sarraf at Chandler, they now have hope that HyProCure® may be the solution her daughter needs.  

 

In response, the Jumpstreet teams at both Glendale and Chandler went above and beyond in their 

efforts to take care of event participants. At both locations, they helped with the set up and went out 

of their way to escort participants to the screening area.  I wish to make special note of Glendale 

associate Shaun who worked to entertain the children waiting in line and focus them on the fun they 

were about to have. And I understand that some Jumpstreet employees even came in on their day off 

to get their own foot screenings! 

 

I would also like to thank Jumpstreet corporate for the beautiful website pop-up that announced the 

Free Foot Screening to all your site visitors – it was a terrific extra touch! 

 

In short, you helped us create an exceptional event that was well-received by everyone involved. We 

have already had tremendous positive feedback! The Jumpstreet team was a perfect partner and we 

look forward to working with you on many future projects. 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

 

 

 

Dr. Michael E. Graham 

Founder & President 

GraMedica, Graham International Implant Institute 
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